We the undersigned property owners/residents of Holiday Lake Estate are
strongly opposed to the change in our Volunteer Fire Department. This
change would not be in the best interest of the residents.

H.L.E.C.C. In no way represents the interest of the majority of residents and
strongly object to this change.
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